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of our President's address given at the Trienniàl in Montreal, to
secure one. They will find it full of helpful and practical suggestions.
I think every mem ber should have one for her own use.

A member would like to ask if the thankofferings vhich are given
in at the Annual are given from the funds of the Branches, or whether
they are made-up by individual gifts ? - The amounts vary so, some of
the smaller Branches giving the largest sums.

This question is one on which the acting Editor hopes to receive
information from the Branches, as she is also very desirous oi having
more "echoes." Some on important matters were promised ber, but
have not yet been sent; to her it seems that these " echoes " form a
very helpful and suggestive LEAFLET page.

,[ONTARIO] DIocLs A.N MoTO:-" She hath done what she could."

My DEAR SISTERS OF TIHE AUXILIAhRy-For over two years it bas
been my privilege to speak to y ou through the pages of our LETTER
LEAFLET, and now another is called to be your Editor, and the LEAF-
LET ceases tO be my specil care. I want ta thank you one and all
for the assistance you have giver me, and which I feel sure you will
continue to extend to Miss Van Straubenzie, who now bas the man-
agement of the pages. By being prompt in making your payments to
her ; by talking about the LEAFLET with your friends; sending it to
your neighbors; you can do much to increase and widen its circulation,
and assist in gaining .sew members for the Auxiliary. The report of
the Annual Meeting in.this issue, written by your new Editor, is full
of interest to us all. And now my dear friends we go forth to another
year of work-let us be brave and true, and Whatsoever we do, let us
do all to the Honour and Glory of God. Your sincere friend,

LouisA C. SMITH.

The Thirteent;h Annual Meeting of the Ontario Diocesan Auxiliary
was held at Prescott, on the 7 th, Sth, and gth, of June, 1899, and
opened with a solemn Communion Service in St. John's Church, and
a sermon by the Rev. H. B. Patton, on i John, 4, ii, in which he made
a touching reference to the great loss wve have sustained in the past
year in the death of our beloved President, Mrs. R. Vashon Rogers.

The irst meeting for the transaction of business was held in the
School House, which was tastefully decorated for the occasion. Miss


